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In accordance with Rule ARR.140, Trainer Mr. R. Balfour has notified Thoroughbred Racing 

SA Stewards of the following – 

 

 

ANURADHA, which last raced at Morphettville on Saturday, 19 September 2015, on return 

to the stable was lame in the near hind leg.  The gelding will now be sent for a short spell. 

 

 

PIERREMONT, which last raced at Strathalbyn on Wednesday, 16 September 2015, on return 

to the stable showed signs of minor stone bruising in the near fore hoof. The gelding will 

continue on with its preparation. 
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